
Over the next few weeks we 

will be advertising our school 

to new prospective 

Reception parents for 2019.  

This would be a great 

opportunity for you to place 

your reviews of our school on 

our Facebook page.  

We have 22 

recommendations at the 

moment but only 4 actual 

written reviews!  

So please get typing to 

support us. 

FACEBOOK REVIEWS 
 

 

  

Note from Mrs Durrant 

A warm welcome back everyone!  I hope you had a restful summer and 

are looking forward as we are to the term ahead. We have many new 

pupils who have joined us from all over the world so a special welcome 

to you all. 

May I introduce you to our new look JOPS newsletter. This newsletter 

will remain fortnightly but will be shorter and more succinct.  You will 

find that there will be more posts online via our new look website and 

Facebook page. Please be aware that if you have signed against your 

child having their photograph taken for such uses then we will respect 

your wishes and they will not be allowed to be in the photographs or 

films. If you have changed your mind about this then please contact the 

office and they will change this on the system. 

Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Kind regards 

 

New uniform 

I hope you will agree that the 

children in Years 1-6 are 

looking really smart in their 

new shirts and ties. The 

Uniform Shop now have ties 

back in stock! 

Thank you for following our 

uniform policy as it helps the 

children to feel part of their 

school community. 

Our new P.E. coach, Mr 

Simmons, starts next week so 

please ensure that PE kits are 

in school by Monday. 

#identityinaction 

 

We need your help! Parent Volunteer Meeting 

Thursday 13th September at 2:30pm or 

Monday 17th September at 9am 

We will be holding two repeat meetings for any parents interested in 

volunteering here at the school. It may be to hear readers, cooking, 

gardening with the children; or you may prefer more admin duties 

such as photocopying or helping in the library. You may have 

particular skills which you are willing to offer, e.g. sports coaching, 

foreign language clubs. If you would like to find out more then please 

come along to either meeting. Even if you volunteered last year within 

the school please attend the meeting and sign up.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

JOPS News 
Date: 7th September 2018 

Pedestrian Gate 

The pedestrian gate, which leads down to the school office, will  

be open from 8:30-8:50am in the mornings to allow parents and 

children access. Please push and the gate should release. 

 

 

Dates for autumn 

Clubs 

Squid email 

Advertise tours for reception 

 

 

Pedestrian gate open until 8:50am 

 



The extra curricular 

club timetable will be 

published this week  

and you will be able to 

book online from 

Wednesday 12 

September at 6pm. 

Clubs will start the 

week commencing  

17 September 2018. 

CLUBS 

 

Field update 

The cracks on the back field from the hot summer have improved 

with the rainfall and work from our site team, however there are still 

intermittent cracks across the field. Therefore, it is with regret that 

we will have to cancel the Sports Day which we were hoping to 

reschedule from the summer term. We will need to leave Mother 

Nature to do her job and repair the field herself.  

Key Dates for Autumn Term 2018 
 

You will notice there is a calendar on our website and over the next few 

days all dates for the year ahead will go onto this calendar. Here are 

some of the key dates for this term. 
 

13.9.18 Parent Volunteer Meeting 2:30pm 

17.9.18 Parent Volunteer meeting 9am 

Wb 17.9.18 ‘Welcome to Year…’ Parent Information Meeting  
(more info to follow) 

19.9.18 West Runton Meeting for Y6 Parents 

27.9.18 JOPSPA Macmillan Coffee Morning 

5.10.18 Harvest Festival 

9.10.18 School Tour for prospective Reception parents 9:30am 

11.10.18 Showcase Evening for existing and prospective parents 5-7pm 

15.10.18 Y6 off to West Runton 

16.10.18 ‘Welcome to Reception’ Parent Information meeting 2:30pm 

18.10.18 School Tour for prospective Reception parents 9:30am 
 

Half term wb 22.10.18 
 

30.10.18 School Tour for prospective Reception parents 9:30am 

2.11.18 JOPSPA School Disco – Infants 3:15-4:15pm/ Juniors 4:30-5:30pm 

5.11.18 Open evening 3:30-6pm (prebooked appointments)  

6.11.18 School Tour for prospective Reception parents 9:30am 

8.11.18 Open evening 4:30-7pm 

13.11.18 School Tour for prospective Reception parents 9:30am 

4.12.18 JOPSPA Santa’s Grotto 

6.12.18 JOPSPA Christmas Fayre 

17.12.18 Infant Christmas Concert 9:30am 

                Reception Christmas Concert 10:30am 

18.12.18 Reception Christmas Concert 9:30am 

                Infants Christmas Concert 10:30 

               Carol Concert for children and parents 7-8pm 

19.12.18 Last day of term 

SQUID 
 

WE ARE NOW 
USING OUR ONLINE 
PAYMENT SYSTEM 

FOR SCHOOL 
DINNERS AS A 

MEANS OF 
COMMUNCIATING 

WITH YOU VIA 
EMAIL.  

HOWEVER THERE 
HAVE BEEN SOME 

TECHNICAL GLICHES 
WHICH WE ARE IN 
THE PROCESS OF 

RECTIFYING. 
  

IF YOU ARE NOT 
RECEIVING SCHOOL 

EMAILS THEN 
PLEASE CONTACT 

THE OFFICE SO 
THAT WE CAN 

INVESTIGATE WHY 
YOU ARE NOT 

RECEIVE THEM. 
 

THANK YOU!   
 
 


